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Dear Parents/Carers,  

On behalf of all the staff at Ellington Primary School, I would like to wish you all a very happy 

New Year. 

Covid-19 

As you will be aware, Covid-19 cases have spiralled over recent weeks with the number of 

cases higher than ever. At the moment, there is no indication of a lockdown or of school 

closures. There will no doubt be positive cases in school over the next term but we will 

continue to ensure that we put the safety of the children, staff and community first.  

Guidance has changed regarding self-isolation. Please click here for the latest government 

guidance. If there is a positive case within your household and you are unsure what to do, 

please contact the school office. 

I am currently updating the Covid section on the school website. If a child has to self-isolate 

and miss school, we will ensure that there is work for them to do, only if well enough of 

course.  

Unfortunately, I tested positive last week so will not be in school. But I hope to be back very 

soon. 

The School Day 

I would just like to remind you that school now finishes at 3.15pm every day and school 

dinners need to be ordered in advance from home. Morning Nursey will run from 8.45am – 

11.45am. Afternoon Nursery will run from 12.15pm – 3.15pm. 

Mrs Horsley 

Finally, Mrs Horsley had a baby boy on December 20th, both Mam and baby Elliott are doing 

great! 

 

Best Wishes,  

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher 

http://www.ellingtonprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection

